Jerﬁ Angle

From: Barbara Hoppes

Sent: Tuesday, October 15, 2019 1:.08 PM
To: Jerty Angle

Cc: Thomas Davis

Subject: RE: EXPT to OEXP 2818-12

Yes Jerry, we can classify this signh as OEXP since it was a church sign in place at that site at the
time of the FAST Act.

Barbara

From: Jerry Angle <JANGLE@QODOT.ORG>
Sent: Tuesday, October 15, 2019 11:26 AM
To: Barbara Hoppes <BHOPPES@ODOT.CRG>
Subject: EXPT to OEXP 2818-12

Barbara,

2818-12 was in place before 2014 as a 2x4’ EXPT sign. Looks like in the last couple of years the
sign was redone and now is about 4x8’ (sometime after April 2018). Since there has been a
church sign there before the fast act will it be alright to change it to OEXP? It is next to a OEXP.

Jerry Angle
Outdoor Advertising Control
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